dpecial Meeting
Wiednesday, February L, 1953

A spdcial meeting of the Council was held on Vednesday, February L
and called to order at 815 P.il,

Present: Mayor Zversole and Councilmen Anderson, Hill, Hulbert and Kraft.

The Mayor announced that the meeting had been called for the purpose of
conferring with the directors of the Rural Fire District, relative to the pro-
posed new fire station and also any other business that might appear.

The following named comprising the full board of the Rural Fire District
were present: Messrs. Brooks, Farnsworth, Gribble Rutherford and Sperb.

After a lengthy discussion agreement was reached on the kind of structure
and it was decided to ask the architects to submit plans and cosks of x build-
ings of the following dimensions: 50' x 80-60' x 80- 70' x 80.

Whereupon in connection with the paving of S.W. Lth. Avenue, the Recorder
was instructed to write the State Highway Dept. that it seemed advisable to
have the pavement extended to the curb and that the City would assume liability
for the cost of the extra width over and above the 20 feet strip to be layed
by the Department. Extra cost figured to be approximately $ 3000,

Adjourned,

Approved: - J_Q.._(:e. g Z"’___h L;J-i- -------------------

........ Recorder
Meyor



